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Next week events 

Term 3 
Friday             20th Sept 
Sausage Sizzle at Upper 
Cut Butchers with Raffle 
drawn,  
Footy Colours Day and  
Last day of Term 3  -  
2.30pm finish 

Week  
Monday 23rd September 
to Friday 4th October  =  
2 weeks school holidays. 

 
Term 4 
Monday 7th October 
1st Day of School 

Raffle Tickets  -  Pease return both sides and money by  
tomorrow, Friday 20th September, to the school office.   

Don’t forget, we are holding a sausage sizzle outside  
Upper Cut butchers.   

Pop down and grab a sausage and help raise money for the 
sensory garden make over. Thank you in advance for your 

amazing support. 

As we come to the last day of Term 3, we wish everyone a safe holiday break.  Thank you        
everyone for a busy, fun term.  We have had lots happening, term 4 is shaping up to be just as 
busy.  Please keep an eye on the calendar for events and excursions.  School resumes for term 4,  
at the usual time, on Monday 7th October. 
 
Reminder that school does finish at 2.30pm tomorrow, Friday 20th, and buses will also run 
that bit earlier. 
 
Footy colours day with a hot dog lunch is happening tomorrow, get you lunch order into the office 
and come dressed in your favourite footy colours or casual clothes. 
 
Our raffle is drawn tomorrow and sausage sizzle happening down in Percy street. See below. 



Upcoming calendar 
events 

Term 4 
Friday 18 October 
NAIDOC Week—celebrations 
at Hanlon Park 10am. 
 

Tuesday 22nd October 
School Finance 6pm 
School Council 7pm  
 

Monday 4th November 
Curriculum Day - No students 
to attend school 
 

Tuesday 5th November 
Melbourne Cup                     
Public Holiday 
 

Tuesday 19th November 
School Finance 6pm 
School Council 7pm  
 

Tuesday 3rd December 
Glenelg Shire International 
Day of People with              
Disabilities 
 

Thursday 19th December 
11.30am Final Assembly  

P4 have been having fun 
demonstrating Portland 
Bay School’s values out 
in the community – They 
were being safe while 
walking across the 
roads and giving way to 
other pedestrians  
showing excellent Responsibility. Students waited patiently while 
their hot chips were cooking and milkshakes being made                
demonstrating wonderful resilience. P4 students used beautiful 
manners and cleaned up after themselves being very respectful to 
Harbour lights staff. 
  
P3 and P4 went on an excursion on Monday to the Art Gallery in 
Warrnambool to look at the Young Portraits Prize exhibition.           
This year’s exhibition has been the biggest in history with over 1500 
artworks displayed from all across the South-West region. We then 
went to Great Ocean Road Ten Pin bowling which students had an 
absolute blast with many students experiencing the excitement of 
getting a strike. Students enjoyed Happy meals at McDonalds and 
enjoyed a peaceful bus ride home with a few students catching up 
on extra sleep before school holidays. 

P3  
and  

P4’s  
happenings. 



Community  
Announcements 

 

Happy Birthday to the following students who        
celebrate their birthdays over the next few weeks.  

 

Jett Spicer  -  28th September 
Aurora Cochrane  -  5th October 

& staff members 

Sally Poehland  -  1st October 
Jill Kingscott  -  5th October. 

 

We hope you all enjoy your days. 



ONLINE SAFTEY   

(Adapted from www.thinkyouknow.org.au) 

What you can do to help keep your kids safe 
online… 

· Always supervise your child when they are 
online 

· Encourage your child to identify trusted 
adults who can help. 

It’s never too early to start teaching young 
children about technology and online safety. 
The early learning resource Playing IT Safe 
can help you do this. 

Playing IT Safe is a free resource developed 
for young children. It includes a series of play
-based activities that children can play at 
home with parents and carers to help learn 
about safety online. You can access Playing 
IT Safe at    http://www.playingitsafe.org.au 

Find us on our 
Facebook                       

“Portland Bay 
School”. 


